Reminder
No. 4-137/AC(PG)/2007-C/ 6(2
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
SOUTH ANDAMAN DISTRICT

oy,
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Port Blair, dated the 6 September, 20 7.
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To

The Director (Tribal Welfare),

A & N Administration, —
Port Blair. P Pt 1. R. B
ey
3. T’
Sub: - Problems faced by villagers of Tusnabad Gram Panchayat flae t¢*"
Jarawa interference —reg. G. lnit

p—

Sir,
I am directed to invite a reference to this office letter No

/142/AC(PG)/2007-C/4841 dated 12.07.2007 and to say that
report/comments as sought for therein has not so far been received from

-\Af

Kindly arrange to furnish the comments on the subject pertainir
your department for further information to Secretary to Lt. Governor.

Yours faithfully

Encl: as above
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